
Public Safety Committee    February 22nd, 2017  

 

In attendance: Councilors, Kolakowski,Krawczyk,Jerome 

Acting Supervisor: Albrigo 

Police: Chief Gillette, Capt. Fall 

Fire Dept. : Tony Modafferi 

 

Called to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

1)  Fire Dept.- New Engine is in town, should be in service by late March. 

O.S.H.A. training being completed. 

 

2) Police- Discussed number of Stop sign requests. Chief Gillette suggested a traffic study be conducted 
by an outside source on Beach rd. and also Lakeside rd. 

 

Chief Gillette advised committee that the State Police will be using the Barracks at the N.Y.S. Fair year 
round. Our Town Police will respond to calls at the Fair as they have done in the past. 

 

3) Councilor Krawczyk motioned for an exec. session to discuss a personnel issue, Councilor Jerome 
seconded the motion.  

 

Exec session started at 6:00p.m. adjourned at 6:30p.m 

 

Next meeting will be at 3/29/17 at 5:30p.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 


